
      ST. SYMPHOROSA SCHOOL 
 
 

  Fast Food Day – Tuesday, October 11, 2022 
 

On Tuesday, October 11, 2022, the St. Symphorosa Parent Association will be having a “FAST 
FOOD” day from Home Run Inn. 

If you would like to order a fast food lunch for your child(ren), please complete the form below 
and place it in an envelope with the exact amount of purchase.  One check for multiple children is 
acceptable, but each child must have an individual order form.  Please mark the front of the envelope 
“FAST FOOD DAY” with the child’s name and room number. 
               Forms and payment due no later than Tuesday, October 4, 2022. 
  
             PLEASE NOTE:  NO LATE ORDERS WILL BE ACCEPTED AND NO 
REFUNDS WILL BE GIVEN. 
                             
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact me- 
  Marlene Smolek (312)404-1570 marney1@sbcglobal.net  
 

        Please Cut Off Bottom Portion of Form When Returning 
                                          Thank you! 

_____________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Name:  _________________________    Room No:___________ 
 
 
Quantity 

 
Food Description 

  
Price Each 

  
Amount 

      
_______ 
 

Jumbo slice cheese pizza     $4.00  _______ 

_______ 
 

Jumbo slice sausage pizza      $4.00  _______ 

_______ 
 

Jumbo slice pepperoni pizza     $4.00  _______ 

_______ 
     
                                                                                                                             

Chocolate Chip Cookies 
 
                                         

                                
 
 

   $1.00                          _______ 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

     
 
    

TOTAL _______ 
 
 

 


